Board of Health Minutes
May 15, 2018

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present.
The minutes of May 1%t were approved as written.

389 Thorndike Street

Bob Kennedy; a member of the Dunstable Land Trust appeared before the Board to inform that
that they were beginning to clean out the house. They also wanted to remove the boards from
the outside of the windows and replace them inside purely for esthetics.

Board had no problem with that proposal however they would like locks on the windows.

467 Forest Street — Request for Building Permit Signature

The Board confirmed by reviewing the building plans that the house was designed for 4
bedroom which is what the septic system is designed for.

The water tests results were approved.
The Board signed the building permit application.

448 Pond Street-Request for Building Permit Signature

The Board confirmed by reviewing the building plans that the house was designed for 4
bedrooms but the septic system is designed for 5, leaving the owners the option to add another
bedroom for the future.

The water tests results were approved.

The Board signed the building permit application.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.



